
Auto renewal of registrations and permits (including garden waste) 
 
“In terms of the budget initiative for auto renewal a separate IIA is not required as 
this initiative is currently part of the Customer Digital Enablement Programme Phase 
2 of which has its own Governance and documentation completion. 
 
Auto renewal for Garden Waste is currently in planning for July and is part of a wider 
programme of works” 
 
 

  
Nicola Harvey, Head of Customer & Digital Services 


